

BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – June 2019



Hi BDTHC members,

Well it is now officially summer, maybe it will stop raining for a while. I HOPF!

Not much of a meeting this month as there were only 6 of us there. All of you who didn't attend missed the double finds of the month so next month will be back to normal.

Joe Adrian won Jewelry for a ring and Cliff won for a token.

The next meeting will be held on July 8th at our usual meeting place. I hope we have a better turnout as it will be the last meeting before our big open hunt in August. We are going back to a two day hunt and if successful we will continue with the two day format.

That is all for now please come out and support our club we need all the helpers we can get to make it successful.

Good Luck Detecting

PRESIDENT BDTHC By Derr